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Dear Parents/Carers, 

For our RE topic we are thinking about ‘Celebrations’. We have named different celebrations that we have 
been to and we have talked about what we might do at a celebration.  Could you send in a photo of your 
child at a celebration please or digitally through Evidence Me or to the class email address of 
Rec@stcuthbertsk.org.  We will show the class, get your child to talk about the celebration they were at 
and print them off to display them in the classroom. The celebration could be a Wedding, Baptism, 
Christmas, Birthday, Anniversary, First Holy Communion, Confirmation, New Year, Bonfire night etc. I’m  
looking forward to seeing them. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Marley 
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